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Deputy Aengus O Snodaigh 

TD 

Dail Eireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

 

 
PQ Question 39438/20: To ask the Minister for Health the reason persons who are getting the Covid-19 test 
not being asked if they have had the flu jab yet.  

 

Dear Deputy O Snodaigh, 

 

The above PQ has been sent to my office for direct response to you on same. 

 

It is an idea we will consider in the future, but at the moment the majority of people being tested are not 

necessarily in the groups eligible for the Flu vaccine. 

 

I trust this information will be of assistance to you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      
 

DR. KEVIN KELLEHER, FFPHM, FFPHMI 

ASSISTANT NATIONAL DIRECTOR –PUBLIC HEALTH/CHILD HEALTH  

OFFICE OF CHIEF CLINICAL OFFICER 

Medical registration number 19719  


